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The Governing Body of Norwood Primary School would like to invite all pupils to 

take part in our Children’s Book Week reading competition.  
 

We challenge you to produce a piece of work relating to your favourite book.  

 

This could include: 
 

 A book review 

 Art work showing your favourite characters/scene from the book 

 An alternative ending 

 Retelling the story through a comic strip/role play/photographs 

 Information about the author 
 

 

 

The winning entry from each class will receive a certificate in assembly and be 

invited to join Mrs Cockerill, English Leader, and Mrs Jackson, English Governor, to 

Waterstones bookshop on Tuesday 8th November where each winning child will 

receive £10 to spend on books of their choice.  

 

 

 

All entries need to be named and in school by 9am on Tuesday 1st November. Members of our 

Governing Body will choose a winner for each class and these will be shared in assembly on 

Tuesday 1st November.  

 

Letters requesting consent for the visit to Waterstones, will be sent out to the parents/carers of 

winning pupils on Tuesday 1st November.  


